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SUMMARY 
 
The report proposes the adoption of a jointly agreed 
Statement of Principles regarding the provision of 
affordable housing at Longbridge. The Statement is 
designed to guide the approach of Birmingham City 
Council and Bromsgrove District Council throughout the 
regeneration of Longbridge sites in respect of the 
provision of affordable housing. 
 
 
 

REASONS FOR BEING ON THE 
FORWARD PLAN 
 
Affects two or more wards within the 
District 
 



CONSULTATION DETAILS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Method of Consultation 
 

The statement of Principles has been developed from 
ongoing discussions between Housing and Planning 
officers at Birmingham and the BDC Strategic Planning 
Manager and Strategic Housing Manager. At this stage 
the report is designed to seek Member views before 
further consultation is undertaken. 
  

Consultation period or dates 
 
 

 

DECISION TO BE MADE IN PARTNERSHIP WITH 
 
Birmingham City Council. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


